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To: Mike Ksar, Chair ISO JTC1/SC2 WG2

From: Ola El Aguizy

Date: 4 September 2007

RE: N3237: Proposal to encode Egyptian Hieroglyphs in the SMP of the UCS by Michael Everson
and Bob Richmond

Dear Mr. Ksar,

I am an Egyptian professor of Egyptology, Faculty of Archaeology and a philologist at the
University of Cairo. I have reviewed the proposal N3237 on Egyptian hieroglyphs. I find the
actual state of affairs based on the proposal to be quite satisfactory and very useful for scholars
around the world. I look forward to seeing the Ptolemaic signs, which are more numerous,
included in a future stage of work.

Sincerely,
Ola El Aguizy
Email : olaelaguizy@gmail.com



